
 

03 September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Thank you for your response as to the preferred stop for the minibus service. 
 
You have been allocated a seat on Bus service 1 with timings as follows. 
 

Stop Time 
Mollington Fingerpost 7:45 
Bus Stop Fiddlers Lane/Lodge Lane 8:00 
Greyhound Inn 8.05 
St Theresa’s  Blacon Avenue 8:15 
Greyhound Park (Burger King) 8:20 
The Catholic High School 8:30 

 
Return trip 
 

Stop Time 
Monday 

Tuesday to 
Friday 
 

The Catholic High School 2.15 3.15 
Greyhound Park (Burger King) 2.25 3.25 
St Theresa’s Blacon Avenue 2.30 3.30 
Greyhound Inn 2.40 3.40 
Bus Stop Fiddlers/Lodge Lane 2.45 3.45 
Mollington Fingerpost 3.00 4.,00 

 
Passes will only be issued once the initial payment has been made.  Your child will be able to 
collect their pass from the main school reception, except for year 7 students who will receive 
theirs via their form tutor on Wednesday 4th September.  Please note that the minibus service 
starts on Thursday 5th September, so if applicable, alternative transport arrangements will need 
to be made for Wednesday 4th September. 

The cost of the minibus pass is £80 per half term, with a 10% discount for a sibling (the sibling 
discount will be applied once the academic year starts).  Payment plans are available, with the 
amount paid in instalments to suit your individual circumstances, meaning monthly, weekly, or 
termly payments will be fine. 
 
If you need any further information in the meantime, please contact me 
kilcoynea@christofidelis.org.uk 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Andrew Kilcoyne 
Business Manager 
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